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PLEASE NOTE: Our November 14th meeting will 

be held at Robin Way, F/K/A Brookdale, (7377 

88th Ave, Kenosha, WI 53142) at 6:15 pm 

meeting states at 6:30 pm.  

 

 

  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

November 2019 Newsletter 

Thank you to the Home Life Committee, (Chair 

Kathy Ladousa, Rosemary Cibrario, Carol Thiele, 

Sue Samer, and Char Carver) for hosting 

Septembers meeting and for arranging Physical 

Therapist Gonnie Trump to come by and answer our 

questions about physical therapy. 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/Festival+Foods+3207%2080th%20St,Kenosha,WI%2053142
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/Festival+Foods+3207%2080th%20St,Kenosha,WI%2053142
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The November meeting means the Arts committee will be 

planning something special for us.  Artist Agnes Friedlander will 

be talking to us about following your heart and how there’s 

never been a better time to be an artist. 

 

Thank you to Michelle Rundle (Panda), Bonnie Norniella (Clown), Kim Hemphill 
(Panda) Vickie Richardson (I-94), and Kathy Edwards (Clown) for volunteering 
at Trunk or treat.  Due to the generous candy donations of our members we 
were able to pass out candy, toys, Texas Roadhouse Kids Meal vouchers and 
PPWC information to almost two thousand children.  Thank you everyone! 
 

The PINK-tober Annual Auction was held Wednesday, October 16
th
  at St. 

Therese.  Everyone did a wonderful job gathering donations, making 

baskets, setting up the Auction and providing a fun filled night of bidding 

and winning. Committee Chairwoman Char Carver will have an update in 

November for us regarding monies raised.   

 

More details to come . . .  
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Dayton BINGO party will be November 21.  Volunteers for the night 

are asked to arrive at 5:45 with bingo prizes: 6:15 doors open, 6:30 

begin bingo. This is a yearly event we do for the residents at Dayton 

Residential Care Facility and members are asked to donate the 

prizes.  The prizes that the residents like are toiletries, larger 

sized clothing, stuffed animals, hats, warm mittens/gloves etc. 

Our annual Cookie Walk is being held December 7th at Pleasant 

Prairie Village Hall.  It is required that every Club member make 12 

dozen cookies for this fundraiser.  This fundraiser only works if 

everyone participates.  More details will be available at our 

November meeting from our Cookie Walk Chairwoman Connie 

Coshenet 

 

Have you ordered your new Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club shirt?  If you are 

interested in purchasing one, please contact Kathy E. for further details. 
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Michelle will be collecting for the December Holiday dinner at Italian American Club.  Cocktails are at 6 PM and dinner at 

6:30 PM.  The Cost is $19 per person and the menu will consist of Roasted Chicken, Meatballs, Mostaccioli, Italian Green 

Beans, Roasted Potatoes, tossed salad, bread & butter, and coffee.  The board will be hostesses and will provide desert.   

Cindy will be collecting monies for our adopted Family; participation is strictly voluntary and donations are not 

required.  Cindy will be purchasing items and bringing them to the December meeting for all to see. 

We will be playing Dirty Santa again this year if you are interested.  To avoid any confusion, rules to the game are 

provided below.  Participation is strictly voluntary. 

 

1.  Place your wrapped $10 gift on the table upon entering. 

2. Pick a number 

3. The lady with #1 chooses a gift, unwraps it, shows it off, and puts it on display.  Gifts must stay in view at all 

times and remain in their original packaging. 

4. #2 chooses to either steal #1’s gift or selects a new gift from the table. 

5. #3 chooses to steal #1 or #2’s gift or selects a new gift.  If #3 steals #1’s gift, #1 can either steal #2’s gift or 

choose an unopened gift from the table. 

6. A gift cannot be stolen back during the same turn.  Example: If #3 steals #2’s gift, #2 cannot steal the gift back 

until the next turn. 

7. A gift can be stolen up to three (3) times before it is frozen and can no longer be stolen.  The gift is frozen with 

the fourth owner. 

8. If #1 has the same gift they started with, and no one has stolen from them, they get to trade with any unfrozen 

gift. 

 

Have fun and remember stealing is encouraged! 

Happy Holidays! 
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Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet?  Every qualifying purchase you 

make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price back to Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming that amount adds up 

fast. 

On your first visit to AmazonSmile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted 

to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible organizations.  

The easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN search.  23-7132046 

 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is 

VigeoXchange.  VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round 

fundraiser that turns the purchases you make at participating local 

businesses into meaningful support for PPWC while earning cash 

back for yourself. 

To get started, Click the following link and fill out the getting 

started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229
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PLEASE NOTE: Our November 14th meeting will 

be held at Robin Way, F/K/A Brookdale, (7377 

88th Ave, Kenosha, WI 53142) at 6:15 pm 

meeting states at 6:30 pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Contact Information      

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club 

P.O. Box 580260 

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 

262-412-6481 

https://ppwc64.org/ 

https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/                                                                  

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/Festival+Foods+3207%2080th%20St,Kenosha,WI%2053142
https://www.google.com/maps/dir/Festival+Foods+3207%2080th%20St,Kenosha,WI%2053142
https://ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/

